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On 9 September 2019, the Spanish National Securities Market Commission submitted
for public consultation the proposed Technical Guide (TG) on the authorisation
procedure for new firms to speed up processes. The deadline for submitting comments
ended on 30 September 2019.

Below are the links to the document made available for public consultation, as well as
the comments received in relation to it:

A. Document put out for public consultation:

Public consultation on the Technical Guide on the authorisation procedure for new
firms to speed up processes.

B. Comments received (in order of receipt):

1. The CNMV’s Advisory Committee.

2. INVERCO. The Spanish Association of Collective Investment Schemes and
Pension Funds.

3. The General Council of Economist Associations (Consejo General de

Economistas).
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http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/CPGTProcedAutorizacion_en.pdf
http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/CPGTProcedAutorizacion_en.pdf
http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/1_COMITECONSULTIVO.pdf
http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/2_INVERCO.pdf
http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/2_INVERCO.pdf
http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/3_CGE.pdf
http://www.cnmv.es/DocPortal/DocFaseConsulta/CNMV/3_CGE.pdf

